March 11, 2011
Members, Board of Trustees

  and Trustee Emeriti

Fayetteville State University

Dear Trustee:

I am pleased to enclose your NOTEBOOK of materials for the quarterly meeting of the Fayetteville State University Board of Trustees on Thursday, March 24, 2011.  Please bring this notebook with you to the meeting.

The following documents are included in your notebook for review prior to the meeting:  (1) a schedule of events; (2) an updated membership list; (3) an updated list of committee assignments; (4) an agenda for the full Board meeting; (5) draft minutes of the regular Board meeting held on December 9, 2010 and (6) tabbed materials from the Academic Affairs and Personnel Committee, Audit Committee, Business and Finance Committee, Institutional Advancement Committee, and Student Affairs Committee.  Other informational materials will be available at the meeting.
As you know, we will be moving toward electronic notebooks shortly.  Some of you have had problems registering onto the system.  If at all possible, please bring your laptop to the meeting.  We will have a brief demonstration at 1 p.m. on how to access your materials as well as receive help in registering.

The Board meeting will be held in the J. C. Jones Board Room in the Charles Chesnutt Library.  Reserved parking will be available in the parking lot in front of the library. 

Sincerely,

Suzetta M. Perkins

Assistant Secretary to the Board

Enclosure

cc:
Chancellor


General Counsel


Vice Chancellors 

